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Vice-Chair Rep. Marilyn Dell Rep. Bill Fisher Rep. Dennis Luke Rep.
Frank Shields

MEMBER EXCUSED:   Rep. John Meek
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Porter, Committee Clerk

MEASURES CONSIDERED:          HB 3472 - Generic Drugs - Work Session HB
2655 - Community Health Centers - Public Hearing HB 3391 - Nursing Home
- Public Hearing
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TAPE 112, SIDE A

CHAIR FORD:  Calls the meeting to order at 8:45 a.m.

HB 3472 - Work Session

007    KATHLEEN BEAUFAIT, LEGISLATIVE COUNSEL:  explains change in -1
amendment -will submit corrected amendment

026  MOTION:  Rep. Shields  moves adoption  of corrected  -1 amendment 
to HB 3472

VOTE:  Hearing no objection, the motion carries

MOTION: Rep. Shields moves HB 3472 as amended to the  floor with a do

pass recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote, the motion carries with all members present

voting AYE.  Rep Meek is excused

Rep. Fisher will carry the bill

HB 2655 - Public Hearing

104    REP SCHOON:  Testifies in support of HB 2655 -bill provides
grants to underserved areas -describes certain clinics



165    REP. STEIN:  impact of Oregon Health Plan on community based
clinics

187  IAN TIMM, EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR, OREGON PRIMARY  CARE ASSOCIATION:
Submits and summarizes written testimony in support of HB 2655 (EXHIBIT
A) -discussion of "safety net" clinics

TAPE 113, SIDE A

033    TIMM:  continues testimony

REP DELL:  discussion of health care for migrant workers

070  EDNA ANDERSON,  WEST SALEM CLINIC:  submits and  reads written
testimony in support of HB 2655 (EXHIBIT B) -answers questions from the
members

HB 3391 - Public Hearing

178  BETH  MURPHY: submits  and  summarizes written  testimony 
supporting HB 3391 (EXHIBIT C) -submits written testimony  from Lucretia
Gardner  supporting the bill

(EXHIBIT D) -recommends amendment  that would  exempt  certain areas 
with limited

transportation resources

TAPE 112, SIDE B

011    MURPHY:  continues testimony

039   MERIDETH  COTE,   OFFICE  OF   LONG  TERM   CARE  OMBUDSMAN:
describes investigation process

099    REP STEIN:  suggests alternative language: (16) "Be provided 
with information about  various forms and  costs of transportation
available and be  provided the opportunity  to indicate their preference
for routine and emergency transport"

103  COTE: submits  and summarizes  written testimony  in support  of HB
339 1 (EXHIBIT E) -supports alternative language from Rep Stein

160  JUNITA  KAUBLE, COMMUNITY  AMBULANCE  SERVICE: clarification  of
current transportation guidelines

203  KIM  DANISH,  OREGON  HEALTH  CARE  ASSOCIATION  &  SUE  HUNTER,
OREGON ASSOCIATION OF  HOMES  FOR THE  AGING:  submit  and summarize
written testimony in support of the bill (EXHIBIT F) -supports
alternative language from Rep Stein

REP FORD:  suggests education for OHCA & OAHA members

300    DANISH & HUNTER:  answer questions from the members

CHAIR FORD:  Adjourns the meeting at 10:00 a.m.
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